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06/12/2020  17:12:322020/4952/P OBJ Susanna Miller Dear Josh, 

I write to formally object to this application on amenity grounds. 

I have no objection in principle to a pole dancing school, however I think its in the wrong location and wrong 

neighbourhood. We are a residential area and do not want to be disturbed at the weekend. It is annoying 

enough that we hear them during the week. Its not just the amplified thudding music but the cars, additional 

traffic and noisy clientele. They already flout their conditions limiting their hours and are noisy and disruptive, 

particularly in hot weather when they have their windows open and music on. 

I suggest they relocate if they feel they need to  be open for longer-  they are already bad neighbours, in my 

view, and no extension into the weekend/bank holiday should be permitted. 

with kind regards

Susanna Miller
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